
Sent: 27 July 2021 16:29 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Proposed comedy festival  
 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
My name is xxx and I am an ex resident of Brent. I grew up in Harlesden and regularly 
attended events in Roundwood Park including the Brent Show and Irish Festival. 
 
I have been made aware of the proposed Comedy Festival to be held in Roundwood Park 
this Bank Holiday August 27th-30th 2021. 
 
I fully intend to attend the event on both days. 
 
I wanted to add my support for this event because I think it’s about time we in Brent had a 
comedy festival as I always have to go to the ones either in Camden, Ealing or further afield.  
Our area would hugely benefit from something like this and help to change the negative 
stereotypes about the NW London. Plus with the last 18months we all need something to 
laugh about. 
 
I am a regular attendee of Comedy events and I have attended many of the  organisers 
events over the years, which are both well organised & excellently delivered offering great 
entertainment & value for money. 
 
I am looking forward to coming to this event with my family & meeting up with old friends & to 
also watch a great mixture of my favourite comedians in my area. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 

 


